ITEM #16
BOMA
12/11/2012

December 5, 2012

Staff respectfully requests the following item be deferred to the Board’s January 8" worksession and

7:00 Board meeting:

Consideration Of Purchase Of Used Equipment; One {1) Vermeer Chipper Model 1500 From Vermeer In

The Total Amount Of $28,000 For The Parks Department.
Lisa Clayton, Parks Director



